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From: Art Coons
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2007 3:03 PM
To: Matthew Hess
Subject: Fwd: MGM Bill submission

 

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Jordan, Maggie <Jordan.Maggie@leg.wa.gov> 

Date: Jan 10, 2007 2:55 PM  

Subject: MGM Bill submission 

To:  

January 10, 2007  

 

 

Dear Mr. Coons,  

Thank you for contacting my office in regards to the MGM bill.  I appreciate you bringing this bill to my 

attention. I am currently familiarizing myself with it and I am sorry for your tragic experience.   

Please feel free to contact my office again with any of your concerns.  

Sincerely,  

Senator Steve Hobbs  

44
th

 District  




